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ORGANIZATION:  ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

  

MEETING  PUBLIC HEARING  CANCELLATION 

                              (PLEASE CIRCLE APPROPRIATELY) 

 

DATE:     May 1, 2024 

 

TIME:      7:00 p.m. 

   

LOCATION:    Large Conference Room – Second Floor 

 

PURPOSE:    CANCEL MEETING 

 

REQUESTED BY:  Dorothy Simpson 

 

ALL MEETING NOTICES MUST BE FILED AND TIME STAMPED IN THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE AND POSTED ON THE MUNICIPAL BULLETIN BOARD 48 

HOURS PRIOR TO THE MEETING (SAT. SUN, Holidays not included) 

 

LIST OF TOPICS TO BE DISCUSSED 

 

 

Zoning Board of Appeals meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 has been CANCELLED 

 

Zoning Board of Appeals next meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 5, 2024 

 

                                        Dorothy Simpson, Admin. Asst.                                                         BOARD MEMBERS                                                                                       

                                      dsimpson@eastbridgewaterma.gov                                                     Gregg Heger, Alternate 

                                                                                                                                            James Ross, Jr., Alternate 
                                         Telephone # 508-378-1608 
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